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REPORT 
 
 
TO: Communications Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Noel Riley 
 
DATE: 2 April 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Chairperson’s Report 
 

 
Good morning and welcome 
  
Firstly, regrettably this will be the last time I chair this subcommittee. I have assessed 
my Council and personal obligations and have decided to reduce my work and travel 
loads. 
 
As I have stated in the past, this subcommittee is a very important one because of it's 
many faceted role in keeping the residents and ratepayers of Tasman District fully 
informed on all matters relating to, and occurring in, Tasman District. 
 
Naturally, I wish the new Chairperson all the best along with the subcommittee and 
look forward to reading the future strategic plan, as it develops. 
  
Regards 
 
 
 
Noel Riley 
Chairperson 


